

CO Advisory Councils
Report to the Governing Board
February 2017

Rural Advisory Meeting

The RAC met on Friday February 10 at Trillium in Eugene, OR. Debi Farr gave the Trillium report. There was a discussion around the difficulty members are having with re-applications.

DR Garrett walked the RAC members through the latest report on Trillium incentive measures. He explained each measure and how to read the report. In addition, DR had presented information on the disparities, in some areas, between performances in the rural versus urban areas. This will help direct the RAC's efforts.

The next meeting will be on March 10 in Florence, at the Laurelwood Homes.